
Dear 

I am writing to you in reply to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to Nottinghamshire 
County Council about outsourcing. I have the following information. 

 
1)      The value of the sub-contracting to Centene. 
Centene UK is a Supply Chain partner on the Lead Provider Framework for Capita Plc. Capita did not 

receive any money, but has been the mechanism for us to work with Centene UK on the development 
of an accountable care system in Greater Nottingham. 

 
2)      The £2.7m as a percentage of the total STP Budget 
The Nottingham and Nottinghamshire STP has an indicative budget of £3.7 billion across the system 
for health and social care services provided to our citizens.  The investment with Centene represents 

less than 0.1% of the total and is being supported through additional transformation funds from NHS 

England for the development of Accountable Care Systems. 
 

If you have any queries or concerns then please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications. 

 

If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints and 

Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or e-mail 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk. 

 
Yours sincerely 

  

John Allison 
Information Officer 

Resources 
Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP 

Telephone: 0115 977 2788  
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